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Training/Conferences: 

July 1983 

First National Wilderness Management Workshop. Oct. 11-13, 1983. 
V'ilderness Research Center, University of Idaho, Moscow, Idaho. 
Contact: Michael Fromme.(208) 835-7911 or Dr. Ed Krumpe. 

Wilderness Fire Symposium. Nov. 15-18, 1933. University of Montana, 
University Center, Missoula, Montana. "A Workshop and Symposium of 
Fire Management Policy, Programs, and issues in Parks, Wildernesses, 
and other Natural Areas. Contact: Center for continuing Education: 
(406) 2/13-2900. 

NOTE:[Both of the above conferences will be very pertinent to the 
Parks and will have speakers from the NPS including the Director.] 

Instream Flow Methods, Habitat Evaluation Procedures and Computer 
Assisted Resource Management. 1934 Training Schedule. Colorado State 
University, Department of Conferences and Institutes and the U.S.Fish 
and Wildlife Service, Western Energy and Land Use Team. Contact: 
Helen White/Caroline Frye, Conferences and Institutes, Colorado State 
University, Fort Collins, CO 30523 (303)491-5222. Call or write for 
broshure describing the courses. 

Computer Workshop: Uses in Fish and 'Wildlife Conservation. Dec 5-7, 
1933. Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State University, 
Blacksburg, Va. Contact: Dr. Gerald H. Cross, Dept. of Fisheries and 
Wildlfie Sciences, VPT & SU. Blacksburg, Va. 24061. 

!licroCoiaputer Applications for Environmental Interpretation, Aug 
23-24, 1933, Oregon State University. Contact: School of Forestry, 
Conference Assistant, OSU, Corvallis, OR 97331. 

Slippery Rock State College in Pennsylvania: the Dept. of Parks and 
Recreation is offering 12 hours of graduate credit for the completion 
of the IDP in our Resource Management Trainee programs. For more 
information contact: Dr. J.W. Shiner, Slippery Rock State College, 
Slippery Rock, Pa. 16057-9999 or call (412) -794-7837. 

Jeff Conner of Canyonlands attended a 4 month Wildlife School in 
Phoenix, Arizona. Jeff felt the course was very worthwhile and it may 
be attended in full or in part. For more inpo contact: Bruce Jones 
(502) 241-2374 or Jeff Conner (301) 259-7164. 

Pest Management in Urban Landscapes, Aug 16-18, WASO. 32 hrs. and 
Pest Management in Parks v/ith Agricultural Use Permits, Sept. 20-22, 
1333, 32 hrs. Contact Mike Ruggerio for info. 

Other: 

Barbara .Samora of Cape Cod M.S. offers anyone seeking experience in 
coastal systems management to contact her. Programs involved are: 
--monitoring dune migration, --monitoring the effects of ORV's and 
pedestrians on dunes and beach ecosystems, —protection of nesting 
turn colonies from ORV's, perdestrians, and feral animals, —moni­
toring the effects of mosquito control activities (channelization, 
drainage, larvacide application) on fresh and salt water 'wetlands. 
--Monitoring water quality in ponds, rivers, streams, and kettle 
depressions. 



Rruce Freed of Pig Cypress K. Preserve visited the OSC Remote Censing 
Section for training on the hnseline napping and remote sensing 
capabilities of this MPS office. He has written an article on his 
visit and a copy can be obtained from Bruce directly. 

Books: 

Aldrich, Robert D., 1979. Remote Sensing of Wildland Resources: A 
State of the Art Review. GTR RM-71 Rocky Mtn. Forest and Range 
experiment Station, USPS, USDA, 240 hT. Prospect St., Fort Collins, 
Col. 8 0 52G. 

Natural Resources: Bureaucratic Myths and Environmental Management. 
Stroup, Richard L. and Baden, Jorn A., 160 p. $20.00 
Water Rights: Scarce Resource Allocation, Bureaucracy, and the 
Environment. Anderson, Terry L., 320 p., $32.50. 
Available from: Ballingor Publishing Co. 54 Church St., Cambridge, MA 
0213S. 

Jon Jarvis 
CRLA 


